
 

 

            

 

30 March 2020 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

EXTENSION OF VALIDITY FOR RFQ NO: RFQ/MICT/33/2019- APPOINTMENT OF A 

SERVICE PROVIDER TO CONCEPTUALIZE, DESIGN, LAYOUT, PROOF-READ, EDIT 

AND PRINT MICT SETA PUBLICATIONS. 

 

MICT SETA hereby requests an extension of the above mentioned RFQs validity period 

until 22nd July 2020, whilst the evaluation processes are being finalised. 

The terms and conditions applicable to the original RFQ will remain unaltered and will apply 

despite the extension. 

For queries, please contact: rfqs@mict.org.za 

 

 

Kind Regards                                                                                  

 

_____ __                                                  

Vuyiswa Manentsa                                                                                                                     

Manager: Supply Chain Management 

Date: 30.03.2020                                                             


